
 

Arundel Tidal Walls Scheme – 22 January - 29 January 2024  

Arundel Tidal Walls Scheme (Phase 2) schedule for the weeks commencing 22 January and 29 January 2024. 

Please expect a continued construction presence, including workers and deliveries of materials and 

equipment. 

Programme timeline update 

The programme timeline has recently been extended due to several factors, these include clearing out the 

wall collapse, high river flows impacting low-level work and adjustments in the waling beam design.  

The full programme is still being finalised and we will share the details when available.  

Why are we doing the redesign? 

Following the October 2023 collapse, we have an opportunity to re-engineer the design of the new sheet 

pile wall. The new design will be visually consistent with the Phase 1 works and more efficient to install.  

Arundel Tidal Walls Scheme construction work 

Work will continue to remove rubble behind the new sheet pile wall during the week commencing 22 

January.  

Throughout the weeks of 22 January and 29 January, operations will take place on the compound to facilitate 

a smooth transition between project stages. This involves the reorganisation of the jack-up barge and 

finalisation of designs for the upcoming stages.  

Updates and closures: River Road, Tarrant Wharf, Memorial Gardens, Arun River and Mill Road 

Memorial Gardens is closed whilst works continues until April 2024. Construction continues along Arun River 

which will require the use of floodlights on the barge. More information on the current closure to all craft 

along the Arun River channel at Arundel, between the A27 Bridge and Queen Street Bridge can be found 

here.   

Contact details 

If you have any questions about the programme or any other aspects of the work, please use the contact 

details below. 

E-Mail: ArundelTidalWalls@environment-agency.gov.uk 

Telephone: Public Liaison Officer - 07721 248275 (9am to 5pm Monday to Friday) 

Or write to: Michael Carleysmith, Environment Agency, Guildbourne House, Chatsworth Road, Worthing, 

West Sussex, BN11 1LD. 

 

                     

https://www.littlehampton.org.uk/local-notice-autumn-to-spring-channel-closure-at-arundel/
mailto:ArundelTidalWalls@environment-agency.gov.uk

